
1. Email address *

2nd Grade Student Model 2021 Fashion Show
-Biography Form
CALLING ALL 2nd GRADE MODELS! We would like to showcase you at our "BE THE LIGHT" Fashion 
Show! 

The Student Model Biography Form is DUE NO LATER THAN Friday, May 14th, 2021. 

YOU MAY ALSO INCLUDE YOUR STUDENT MODEL'S BIOGRAPHY IN THE EVENT PROGRAM (OPTIONAL) 
* If you would like your child’s Biography and Headshot to be featured in the Fashion Show's Program, 
please send a $40.00 donation (or whatever your means allow) to SML PTA in an envelope marked “2nd 
Grade Student Model Biography Payment c/o Fashion Show PTA” to the Main Office by Friday, May 14th. 
(Please make checks payable to: St. Mary of the Lakes PTA). This makes a wonderful keepsake to 
commemorate this special event! 

- AND - 

* Kindly email a headshot of your child in .jpg format to: smlfashionshowads@gmail.com by Friday, May 
14th. 

*** NOTE: All Student Model Biographies will be announced at the Fashion Show regardless of whether 
their Student Model Biography is in the Program*** 

If you should have any questions, please contact us. 

Jeannine Dwyer 
ninadwyer@yahoo.com 
2021 Fashion Show Student Model Coordinator 

Sharon Spiegel 
slspiegel@comcast.net 
2nd Grade Girls Student Model Coordinator 

Kimberly Tabler  
tablerkimberly@gmail.com 
2nd Grade Boys Student Model Coordinator 

* Required
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2.

3.

4.

5.

6.

7.

8.

9.

Student' Name *

Student's Favorite Subject *

I Love St. Mary's because: *

When I Grow Up I Want to Be: *

My Hero is: *

Phone Number *

Contact Person *

SMLS Family ID# *



10.

Mark only one oval.

YES, I would like to include my child's Student Model Biography in the Event Program. By
selecting this option, I understand that Student Model Biography donations are DUE by Friday, May
14th, along with a headshot image of my child.

NO, I do not wish to include my child's Student Model Biography in the Event Program.

Thank you for completing the 2nd Grade Student Model Fashion Show - Biography Form!
If you have any questions or concerns, please email smlfashionshow2021@gmail.com.

This content is neither created nor endorsed by Google.

Would you like to include your child's Student Model Biography in the Event Program? *
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